
August 4, 2021 

Adam Teitzman, Director 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

LUM C: N ® 
FILED 8/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08721-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

RE: AMENDED - CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a Embarq Communications - Surrender of 
Pay Telephone Service Certificate 
Docket No. 20210124 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

This filing is amending the previously filed letter in the above referenced docket, dated July 23, 2021, to 
include the complete name of the company as CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a Embarq 
Communications ("CCLLC"). 

CCLLC hereby surrenders its Certificate to provide pay telephone service in the State of Florida, effective 
July 15, 2021. The Commission assigned Company Code TH099 to CCLLC's pay telephone operations. 
Currently, CCLLC does not have any pay phones or provide pay phone services in the State of Florida. 

This request does not affect CCLLC's authority to provide competitive local exchange service or intrastate 
interexchange service in the State. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 599-1073. 

Sincerely, 

ls/Christie P. Mason 

Christie P. Mason 
Director - State and Local Government Affairs 
Attachments 

Christie P. Mason 
Director State & Local Government 
Affairs 

132 N. Calhoun Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Tel: (850) 599-1073 
Christie.A.Pontis@lumen.com 




